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A Celebratory Term: Summer Term 2 

As we reflect on the past term, it’s clear that both St. Andrews and 
Mary Howard Primary Schools have experienced an eventful and 
successful period. In just 11 months, Mary Howard has proudly 
undergone four  successful inspections: two by SIAMS and two by 
Ofsted. We are thrilled to announce that both inspections have 
acknowledged our strong ethos and the vibrant community spirit 
that embodies our school—koinonia. 

Throughout the term, our students have engaged in a variety of 
enriching activities that highlight their talents and teamwork. From exciting Cross Country events to athletics 
competitions and our much-anticipated Sports Day, our children have demonstrated remarkable dedication and 

sportsmanship. We are also proud to share that both schools have achieved 
Gold Sports Awards, a testament to our commitment to promoting physical 
activity and a healthy lifestyle among our children. Additionally, we participated 
in the TSSMAT Spelling Bee, showcasing our commitment to academic 
excellence. 

A highlight of the term was our Father's Day Breakfast, which was a huge hit! 
We welcomed the males of our students' families into school for a delicious 
breakfast featuring bacon or sausage sandwiches. It was a wonderful 
opportunity for families to connect and celebrate the important role that 
fathers and father figures play in our children's lives. 

Looking ahead, we are eagerly anticipating the Tamworth Arts Festival, where our students will have the opportunity 
to shine. Our artwork will be displayed on the art trail around Tamworth, and we are excited to perform our Bhangra 
dance as part of the "Kaleidoscope of Dreams" event in the beautiful castle grounds. 

In addition to our achievements in sports and the arts, we have welcomed new starters for 
taster days, providing them with a glimpse of our nurturing environment. We can’t wait to 
fully welcome them into our school community this September. If your child is due to start 
school September 2026, please contact us for a personalised tour of our schools. 

As we approach the summer holidays, we want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all 
members of our school community for their support and involvement. We wish everyone a 
happy and restful summer break, and we look 
forward to an exciting new term ahead! 

 

Happy Summer Holidays! 

 
Warm regards,    
Rachel Mills 
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